
The Blessing Of Abraham

4) Future Inheritance



“By faith Abraham, when he was tested, 
offered up Isaac, and he who had 

received the promises offered up his only 
begotten son, of whom it was said, ‘In 

Isaac your seed shall be called,’ 

concluding that God was able to raise him 
up, even from the dead, from which he 
also received him in a figurative sense”  

(Heb.11:17-19)



“In this is love, not that we loved God, but 
that He loved us and sent His Son to be the 

propitiation for our sins”

(1 John 4:10)



“…has begotten us again to a living hope 
through the resurrection of Jesus Christ 

from the dead, to an inheritance 
incorruptible and undefiled and that does 

not fade away, reserved in heaven for you” 
(1 Pet.1:3&4)



“For the promise that he would be the heir 
of the world was not to Abraham or to his 

seed through the law, but through the 
righteousness of faith”

(Rom.4:13)



“By faith he dwelt in the land of promise as 
in a foreign country, dwelling in tents with 
Isaac and Jacob, the heirs with him of the 
same promise; for he waited for the city 

which has foundations, whose builder and 
maker is God”
(Heb.11:9&10)



“And Cain knew his wife, and she conceived 
and bore Enoch. And he built a city, and 

called the name of the city after the name 
of his son—Enoch” 

(Gen.4:17)



“And they said, ‘Come, let us build 
ourselves a city, and a tower whose top is 

in the heavens; let us make a name for 
ourselves, lest we be scattered abroad over 

the face of the whole earth’”
(Gen.11:4)



“Now the wall of the city had twelve 
foundations, and on them were the names 

of the twelve apostles of the Lamb”
(Rev.21:4)
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